
Year 6 Update – Friday 16th May 2025 

This week the children have been busy on their End of Key Stage 2 Assessments. We 

want to say well done to every child for their hard work and very positive attitude. It 

was lovely to see so many of them for the SATs breakfast in the Activity Studio each 

day too.  

May Procession 

• We will be celebrating Our Lady's month on next Thursday with 

our annual May procession. This will take place at 9.15am on 

the Key Stage 2 playground. 

• We will gather round the statue of Our Lady where each Key 

Stage will sing a special hymn and lay flowers at the foot of Our 

Lady's statue. Our chaplaincy team will lead us in our special 

prayers.  

• For us to make this occasion special it would be lovely if you 

could provide your child with a single flower so that they can 

lay it at the foot of Our Lady's statue.  

• Parents, grandparents and friends are very welcome to join us. 

• The children have been given the words to the hymn we will be 

singing, ‘Hail Holy Queen’.   

• Below is a link to the version of the song we have been 

practising:  

https://youtu.be/dYeTr7Re9pQ?si=_IhdaePj0vTrgUif 

Isle of Wight Meeting 

• We will be having a second Isle of Wight meeting on Monday 

19th May at 5:30 for parents of children who are attending 

school journey.   

• Please note that children are not permitted to attend and will 

be having their own meeting after half-term. 

 

https://youtu.be/dYeTr7Re9pQ?si=_IhdaePj0vTrgUif


 

UKS2 Play 

• The children will be finding out the UKS2 play next week and 

hopefully they will find out their parts and be given the song 

words too 

Other Information 

• Year 5 and 6 sports afternoon will take place from 1:30 – 

3:30pm on Tuesday 3rd June – parents welcome. 

• Please note that school will finish for half-term on Friday 23rd 

May at 3:30pm. 

 

We wish you all a lovely weekend 

Kind regards 

The Year 6 Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


